## **APRIL 2017 Newsletter**



Dear TCH families,

On May, 8, 9 & 10th our school photographer, Kevin Ashworth from Ashworth Photo Group, is back to take class photos, individual photos and graduation photos. You will be receiving notification from your child's teacher as to which day their photograph will be.

Graduation surveys were sent out early in March to our Casa families who are making decisions about Kindergarten for September. Whilst we would love for you all to stay with TCH, we know that many of you have plans to leave and move on. These surveys were due back April 1<sup>st</sup> to enable us to make plans for the Graduation evening. If you have not yet returned this survey, please see your child's teacher to notify them of your attendance at that event. We are also planning for the months of July and August. For those children moving on to Kindergarten, please advise your child's teacher if you intend to leave at the end of June or the end of August.



With the Spring weather arriving please ensure you have provided your child(ren) with hats, sunscreen and appropriate outdoor clothing. Please try and keep CLOSED TOE shoes at school for your child(ren) so we can ensure total safety for your children while playing outside

Sincerely, Antoinette Drouillard Principal, TCH Montessori

April 2nd	Wear BLUE for Autism	April 22nd	OPEN HOUSE 10am-1pm  For new registrations
April 6 <sup>th</sup> , 7th	Clarol The Clown See your teachers for details	April 23rd	St Georges Day
April 10 <sup>th</sup>	National Siblings Day	April 29th	International Dance Day
April 22nd	Earth Day Celebration	May 8 <sup>th</sup> , 9 <sup>th</sup> , 10th	Picture Day!